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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
EC REVIEW DRAFT Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: Frank Van der Putten Rapporteur, ITU-T Q4/15 

   

CC: Hiroshi OTA Advisor, ITU-T SG15 

Steve Trowbridge Chair, ITU-T SG15 

Konstantinos Karachalios Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

Paul Nikolich Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

Pete Anslow Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

Dan Smith Chair, IEEE P802.3cb Task Force 

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

   

Subject: Liaison reply to ITU-T SG15 Q4 on IEEE P802.3cb 2.5 Gb/s specification 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 interim meeting, Pittsburgh, PA, USA, 24th May 2018 

 

Dear Mr. Van der Putten, 

Thank you very much for your recent liaison (SG15-LS120) informing us of your work to 
update Recommendation ITU-T G.999.1 to include support of “IEEE 802.3cb 2.5 Gbit/s and 
10GBASE-KR 10 Gbit/s Ethernet”. 

To help progress this work, we are happy to provide you with the most recent copy of the 
project draft (IEEE P802.3cb Draft 3.4). At our May Interim meeting, the Task Force resolved 
two comments against draft D3.4. Information on those comment resolutions may be found 
at: http://www.ieee802.org/3/cb/comments/index.html, a public link. 

We request that this draft be shared only with your membership. 

Sincerely, 

David Law 

Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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